05-05-2021 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #17: Consider Approving the Eastwood Lake Subwatershed Study Report
and Recommendations

Council Question:
How many private property owners do these recommendations affect and consequently, how
many of these property owners would need to consent?

Staff Response:

There are 14 stream stabilization projects identified in the report, impacting a total of
approximately 6,900 linear feet of stream and between 55 and 60 properties. The number of
affected properties varies depending on the project, from a minimum of 2 to as many as 14
properties. Participation by all of the properties for any one project would be necessary in order
to construct that project.

Council Question:

Regarding the policy recommendation on p. 368 of the meeting packet, would a town
requirement of green infrastructure and low impact design for new development require a
LUMO text amendment?

Staff Response:
Yes. These recommendations could be part of the LUMO Rewrite Project discussion.

Council Question:
For the public outreach, when was the questionnaire sent out? Was voluntary demographic
data collected? If so, could we please see it?

Staff Response:

The questionnaire was sent out at the beginning of the study in June 2017. The survey
continued to be available to residents in hard copies distributed at public information meetings
and in neighborhoods, and electronically at the public information meetings (laptops were set
up for residents to use) and via the project website through the first 18 months of the study. No
demographic information was collected.
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